

## King's Birthday Long Weekend Closure and Order Reminder

Dear valued customers,

Please be advised that in observance of the King's Birthday long weekend, Vital Medical Supplies will be closed on Monday, 9th June. We will reopen on Tuesday, 10th June.

To ensure your orders are delivered before the long weekend, we kindly request that you place them during the week of 2nd June.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. If you have any questions or require assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

**The Vital Medical Supplies Team**